
 
 
Due to Ontario Ministry of Health’s recommendation that all non-essential services be 
suspended, effective March 16, 2020, Red Barn has made the following changes to our 
programming as described below, regular activities are expected to resume April 4, 2020.   
 

- Puppy Social and KlubK9 drop-ins are suspended. 
 

- Conformation, Excellent Scent, Open Competitive Obedience, Canine Manners 
Foundations 2, and Rally-O classes are suspended and will recommence in the same 
time slots the week of April 5.   

 
- Puppy Foundations, Canine Manners Foundations 1, Intro Tricks, Intro Scent, and All 

About Good Leash Walking Skills classes will be organized into individual private 
Facebook groups where weekly video lessons and instructor feedback will be provided.  
Students should watch their email for further instructions from their instructor. 

 
- Agility, Excellent Scent, and Fitness classes will be contacted directly by their instructor. 

 
- Reactive Dog classes are suspended and will be contacted directly by their instructor. 

 
- Rescheduling of workshops and events will be communicated to registered participants, 

please check our website and Facebook for updates.   
 
Thank you for your patience as we navigate through this unprecedented situation.  We will 
continue to do our best to keep continuity in your training in these difficult times! 
 
 


